
December 25, 2015 

 

Dear Editor 

 

On behalf of me and other co-author, I guarantee the language level of presentation of our 

manuscript ESPS NO: 23222 entitled “Advances in Liver Transplantation Allocation Systems”. 
The first author is a native English speaking Professor with many publications who revised the 

manuscript and did the final edition.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

Maryam Moini, MD,  

Gastroenterohepatology Research Center,  

Nemazee Hospital, Zand Street, Shiraz, Iran 

Email: dornam@hotmail.com 

 

mailto:dornam@hotmail.com

